
 

 

March 19th, 2025 

Attention all parents, grandparents, guardians! 

The O.M. Irwin School SCC is working with the school staff to identify family members who 
have careers, hobbies, or talents they would like to share with students. We would like to 
invite you into Irwin classrooms to share your knowledge and expertise with our students this 
spring! We appreciate and recognize that you all have a unique skill-set that would bring 
such a valuable learning experience for our students. 

Areas of expertise could be anything from construction, baking, hairdressing, and storytelling 
to pottery, music, farming, dentistry and everything in between! The delivery of the 
information and skills will look different for everyone and could include anything from 
hands-on activities, bringing in samples, explaining photos/objects and whatever else you 
come up with! We anticipate your presentation to last anywhere from 30 minutes to 1 hour. 

If you are interested in being an expert at our school, please complete the following 
information, return to school by March 27th and we will be in touch to discuss potential dates!  
Additionally, if you would like to be put on our list to volunteer at future events/meal days, 
etc., please fill the slip at the bottom and return. 

Name: _______________________  Phone: _________________   Email:____________________ 

Area of expertise: ______________________________  Space needed:____________________ 

Applicable grade levels (circle):     K-5    6-8    either 

Equipment/supplies needed:_______________________________________________________ 

Equipment supplied:______________________________________________________________ 

Availability (circle):   am     pm     either​ School year:​   2024/2025     2025/2026​ either 

Brief overview of your plans: 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

I, _________________________________ would like to be put on the volunteer list for the SCC. 

Contact number: _____________________________. 

We look forward to hearing from you!   O.M. Irwin School SCC 


